For this response, we will only address negative comments.

Reviewer Comment: I will recommend two things 1) include Extension production economist and 2) possibly include tax law experts as part of the group.
Response: This committee is being proposed by two legal faculty members and one Extension economist.  Legal faculty in land grants are often housed in agricultural econ/applied econ departments, and many of us work closely with research faculty and Extension faculty within these departments. Therefore, we would encourage further inclusion of these faculty members (Extension economists and tax law experts) within the group to create more integrated research outputs. At the same time, we would encourage other faculty members in animal science, plant sciences, environmental sciences, and public health to join the committee to create interdisciplinary research projects better.

Reviewer Comment: Inclusion of public health and animal welfare into the project.
Response: Our team members recognized we would not initially cover all areas critical to the region/nationally.  We strategically pulled out areas of concern that often come up in needs assessments of producers' concerns.  We strategically included language in the proposal that would be agile enough to include growing areas of concern, such as animal welfare.  At the same time, we would see the climate change concerns and public health concerns being raised by this reviewer would be included in our broad topic of environmental law.  Environmental laws, in many cases, were developed to improve the environment and limit impacts on public health.  At the same time, many proposed strategies to combat climate change fall under environmental law.  We have highlighted this in the proposal.

Reviewer Comment: It might be advantageous for the project to seek to reach other agricultural scientists through papers in refereed policy journals.
Response: Our members again recognize this, and as mentioned earlier, the current team already includes an agricultural economist.  At the same time, looking at concerns of research areas not included in the proposal, this proposed committee could increase awareness of land grant legal faculty on existing multi-state committees.  For example, S1074 related to animal welfare issues and NC1187 on public health issues in agriculture could benefit from land grant legal faculty working on research in these areas to create better interdisciplinary multi-state research programs.  Land grant legal faculty are generally eager to engage in this interdisciplinary research as it enriches all disciplines. Increasing the awareness of these committees and other committees among our members will allow this committee to better integrate into other interdisciplinary multi-state committees.  
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